

NR_key_name: CBD1D7B66A1DACB0852563850069B58C
SendTo: CN=Kevin Tiernan/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Phil Golrick/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 08/13/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 3:26:18 PM
ComposedDate: 08/13/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 3:14:38 PM
Subject: Lane privacy document addressed at August 96 Board meeting

Body: Kevin, you sent me an e-mail asking how to report the Board's decision on this record in the federal register. I think the way to handle this is simply to list it with the other FBI records voted on by the Board at the August meeting. (It doesn't fit the boilerplate "reconsideration" language, because the Review Board already took action to withdraw its initial determination to open in full, and this withdrawal has already been noticed in the federal register. Thus, at the August meeting the Board was writing on a clean slate with respect to this record.)I propose listing the record with the other FBI postponed in part records, with the following information: Number of releases: 2 Number of postponements: 1 Release date: 10/2017 David and Jeremy, please let Kevin and me know if you think this should be handled differently. Thanks.

recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: